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Fulbright Visiting Scholar Dr. Mikiko Nishimura from Japan

will give a lecture on

Liberal Arts Education and Colleges in East Asia

Wednesday, April 11, 2018
12:20pm-1:10pm
Campus Center-Room 211

The Outreach Lecturing Fund (OLF) allows Fulbright Visiting Scholars who are currently in the
United States to travel to other higher education institutions across the country. Each year some
800 faculty and professionals from around the world receive Fulbright Scholar grants for advanced
research and university lecturing. The purpose of the OLF is to allow these scholars to share their
specific research interests, speak on the history and culture of their home country, exchange ideas
with U.S. students, faculty and community organizations, become better acquainted with U.S.
higher education, and create linkages between their home and host institutions and CIES.

Mikike NISHIMURA is Senior Associate Professor of
Sociology of Education at the International Christian
University (ICU), JTapan. Her Fulbright research funded project
is about “Prospects for a New International Strategy in Higher
Education: A Comparative Analysis of Global Citizenship
Programs in Japan and the U.8.”

The purpose of her research is to examine how higher
education institutions in the U.S. and Japan, especially liberal
arts colleges in both countries, regard civic engagement as a
core value of their education and develop and evaluate their
program to draw implications for future strategies to nurture
global citizenship.

This is a CC CLUE Certified Event

Fulbright campus representatives and interested faculty are encouraged to attend.
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For more information, call 718.982.2100 or visit www.csi.cuny.edu/international.
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